
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 16, 2002 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME TO FILE RESPONSES 
(Monday, April 22, 2002) 

 
 
 
RE: Application of Pearson, Sharyn and Zepp, Linda, d/b/a Centralia-SeaTac Airport 

Express, Docket No. TC-010273 
 
TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD: 
 
On April 8, 2002, the Commission received a letter from Ms. Shari Pearson seeking 
permission to withdraw the existing transfer application in this docket. 
 
On April 11, 2002, Staff filed a letter stating Staff does not object to the request to 
withdraw. 
 
On April 12, 2002, the Commission served a letter to Ms. Pearson and all parties in this 
matter asking her to serve the document on other parties today and asking other parties to 
respond to the request to withdraw by noon, Thursday, April 18, 2002. 
 
On April 15, 2002, the Commission received a letter from Mr. David K. Palmer, attorney 
for Ms. Linda Zepp, requesting an extension to Monday, April 22 to file a response.  Mr. 
Palmer indicates that he is out-of-town the period of April 15 through April 21, 2002, and 
has not yet received the letter from Ms. Pearson or Staff’s response filed April 11, 2002. 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN That the Commission extends the time for responses of the 
parties on the request to withdraw until 5:00 p.m., Monday, April 22, 2002. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
MARJORIE R. SCHAER 
Administrative Law Judge 


